
SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

September 10, 2020 

Minutes 

 

Present 

 

Present: Kurt Kunze, Staci Godfrey, Michelle Fair, Brandon Coleman, Alesia Rudinski, Dale Crans, 

Anne Logue 

   

Absent:   Derreck Lanzer 

 

I. Prior month’s minutes were approved by a motion from Dales Crans. 

II. There were 3 work injuries for the month of August 2020.   

III. This month’s Risk Manager Newsletter is about No Horse Play on the Job. 

IV. Kurt Kunze stated that we will need a new safety committee member due to a member 

resigning from employment.  Anne Logue suggested Kurt reach out to our WEA President for 

a recommendation as the position was vacated by a WEA member.   

V. Brandon Coleman suggested that school building inspections occur on Fridays because 

students will not be in the buildings.  Brandon Coleman and Dale Crans will begin the 

process of inspecting buildings.   

VI. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, 10/15/2020 at 3:30 p.m. at the District Service 

Center, Board Room.  

VII. Dale Crans motioned for meeting to adjourn at 3:45 p.m. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Anne Logue 
Secretary 

 

 

 

 


